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I am hoping your travel management plan does not propose a decrease in
available route mileage.  The Shoshone Forest is very heavy on wilderness
- people need more easy access, not less.  Wilderness is for those who do
not work or for those who can find a way to make a living off the forest,
i.e., hunting outfitters.  Ordinary people do not have adequate access to
most of the Shoshone Forest.

Thank you,

Keith Collins




